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May 21, 2020

 MEETING NOTICE

Due to public health considerations and in accordance with Executive Order 2020-16, a meeting 
room will not be available to the public for this meeting. A live stream of the meeting will be 
available to the public at: http://video.legis.nd.gov 

Committee  members  have  the  option  of  attending  the  meeting  remotely  or  in  person.  Each 
committee member is asked to notify legislative council staff at sekramer@nd.gov at least 1 week 
before the meeting date to indicate whether the member plans to attend the meeting remotely or 
in person. Staff will provide committee members with call-in or meeting room information before 
the meeting.

Representative Lawrence R. Klemin, Chairman, has called a meeting of the JUDICIARY COMMITTEE.

Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020

Time: 9:00 a.m.

Agenda: Presentation of information, discussion, and testimony regarding the committee's studies of 
the state's civil commitment laws and procedures under North Dakota Century Code Chapters 
25-03.1 and 25-03.2; the juvenile justice process; the implementation and requirements of 
Article  XIV  of  the  Constitution  of  North  Dakota  concerning  the  transparency  of  funding 
sources,  lobbyists,  conflicts  of  interest,  and  related  matters,  the  responsibilities  of  the 
Legislative Assembly and the Ethics Commission, and potential constitutional issues; and the 
implications of the potential adoption of an initiated measure allowing the use of recreational 
marijuana

Committee Members: Representatives Lawrence R. Klemin, Ruth Buffalo, Karla Rose Hanson, Pat D. 
Heinert,  Mary  Johnson,  Daniel  Johnston,  Terry  B.  Jones,  Karen  Karls,  Jim 
Kasper,  Kim  Koppelman,  Aaron  McWilliams,  Bob  Paulson,  Shannon  Roers 
Jones, Steve Vetter; Senators JoNell A. Bakke, Michael Dwyer, John Grabinger, 
Diane Larson, Larry Luick, Janne Myrdal

Staff Contact: Samantha E. Kramer, Counsel

Any member unable to attend this teleconference is asked to notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

/S/
John Bjornson
Director

JB/RWT
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